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Member Input Needed

MarkB, Saturday 30 January 2016 - 11:00:12

KRFL rules on divisional alignment state: The assignment of teams to a conference or division will, when possible, be based upon
the geographic location of the owners to make scheduling games easier by grouping teams according to time zone. Realignment, if
necessary, will take place every three years at the discretion of the League Office.

There has been no realignment in the past three years. We have had some new members in the past three years and there are now a
couple of divisions with a team or two in a different time zone than the other teams. If you have been having difficulty scheduling
games with teams in your division (only) at times that are convenient for you and you are willing to change divisions, please tell me by
February 15. You must state why, i.e. "I am in the Pacific USA time zone, but | prefer to play during the afternoon and the other
teams in the division prefer to play late at night". Teams will not be moved for any other reason. | may also consider a conference
realignment so, for example members in the east/international are in one conference and teams in the west are in the other

conference.

Please note, | am not saying this will happen. 1 only soliciting feedback at the moment. | am not aware of any problems scheduling

games, but | want to make it possible for you to play games at times that are the most convenient for you.

Mark Blume

KRFL Commissioner
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